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      December 17, 2024 

 
 
 WHEREAS:  The Superintendent is expected to recommend to the Cambridge School Committee 
the reassignment of all students in the Kennedy Longfellow to other schools within the Cambridge Public 
Schools for the start of the 2025-2026 school year; now therefore be it 
 
RESOLVED:  That – in addition to the already planned community engagement - the School Committee 
direct the Superintendent to organize an open house, with all elementary school Principals in attendance, 
where Kennedy Longfellow families may hear from each, learn about their schools and the opportunities 
therein, and ask questions, before assignments to new schools are made. 
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